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From:

Sent: Tuesday, 29 March 2022 11:36 AM
To:

Subject: Response to OIA Request

Kia ora AR

Thank you for your email of 23 March 2022 requesting “copies of any of reports, correspondence, or emails, both
internal and external mentioning the business Crime Scene Cleaners, up to January 31, 2022” and “copies of any
payments, itemised by date and amount, made to Crime Scene Cleaners since the business was established in
2010, up to January 31, 2022".

I can advise that the Social Wellbeing Agency does not use Crime Scene Cleaners. As such no payments have been
made to Crime Scene Cleaners and we have not had any correspondence, reports, or emails with or mentioning
Crime Scene Cleaners. Your request for information is therefore refused under section 18(e) of the Official
Information Act as this information does not exist.

If you are not satisfied with this response to your request, you have the right to seek an investigation and review by
the Ombudsman. Information 6n how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by
calling 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be proactively published on our website 30
days from today.

Nga mihi

Josh Logan (he/him)
Advisor - Office of the Chief Executive
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From:

Sent: Wednesday, 23 March 2022 11:07 am
To: info (SWA) <info@swa.govt.nz>
Subject: OIA

This business likely hasn't been used by you but | am having to do a survey of publicly funded organisations.
It does deep cleans for Covid.

Tena koutou



With respect, | request the following information under the terms of the Official Information Act 1982

from your organisation:

- Copies of any of reports, correspondence, or emails, both internal and external mentioning the
business Crime Scene Cleaners, up to January 31, 2022.

- Copies of any payments, itemised by date and amount, made to Crime Scene Cleaners since the business

was established in 2010, up to January 31, 2022.

The information sought.in this request is to be used as part of a media report about Crime Scene Cleaners'

publicly funded work.

I anticipate receiving the information under the terms of the act, which stipulates a maximum period of 20

business days.

An email confirmation of receipt of this request would be appreciated.

If | can be of any assistance, please call me on my cell phone on [ NEGNG

A response via email is sought please.

Nga mihi
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Emails sent by Radio New Zealand Limited (RNZ) or any related entity, including any attachments, may be
confidential, protected by copyright and/or subject to privilege. If you receive an email from RNZ in error, please
inform the sender immediately, delete it from your system and do not use, copy or disclose any of the information
in that email for any purpose. Emails to/from RNZ may undergo email filtering and virus scanning, including by third
party contractors. However, RNZ does not guarantee that any email or any attachment is secure, error-free or free

of viruses or other unwanted or unexpected inclusions. The views expressed in any non-business email are not
necessarily the views of RNZ. www.rnz.co.nz






